
BIR end of year celebration!  
Pizza and a potluck dinner. 

When: Sunday, June 3rd, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:45 p.m.  

Where: Island Center Hall (located at 8395 Fletcher Bay Road, N. E. Bainbridge 
Island)   

We hope you and your families will attend and celebrate the huge success of this past 
rowing year, honor the coaches and volunteers for a job well done and applaud the 
graduating seniors and hear their plans for the future. There will be a symbolic ushering 
in of the Novice rowers through the crossed oars to their place as Varsity team oarsmen 
and women! 

 

WHAT'S FOR DINNER AND HOW CAN I HELP 

The menu for the event is: PIZZA will be provided by BIR. We are asking families 
to contribute a dessert/salad/side dish or a beverage for everyone to share.  

RSVP for this event. To RSVP, please go to  https://doodle.com/poll/w5vhu4z7bry299cd. 

Please indicate how many family members are attending so we know how much pizza 
to buy. On the same doodle, please indicate what you will be bringing to share. 

  

THANK YOU GIFTS FOR COACHES 

As part of this event, we would like to present the coaches with a tangible token 
of our appreciation for all the dedication and extraordinary amounts of time they 
have given this program and our rowers. We are so lucky to have these world-
class rowing coaches working with our kids and, in an effort to show them our 
appreciation, we are asking families to contribute to a fund to purchase 
gifts (most likely in the form of a certificate to a favorite restaurant, etc.). To make a 
contribution, please go to https://doodle.com/poll/w5vhu4z7bry299cd  and indicate at 
which level you are able to help so that we know how much we have to purchase gifts 
before the event! Contributions will be kept anonymous in the Doodle Poll and you 
may choose to donate any amount beginning at the $5 level. Thereafter, please 
make your check out to Ellen Hresko, NOT BIR and send it as soon as possible to 231 
Gowen Place N.W. Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 or bring it to her at the celebration so 
that she has time to purchase the certificates, please indicate your intended 
contribution by June 1nd at the very latest on the Doodle poll. 
  
Thank you and we'll hope to see you there! 
GO BIR! 
Proud Parents of BIR Rowers 
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